
B&I COFFEE SHOP, I 
41 N.E. 44fh Street 

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33334 f3O 

October 27, 1999 

Ms. Blanca Bay6 
Director of Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 990909-TC 
State: Florida 

Dear Ms. Bay6: 

This letter is a follow up to my telephone conversation with a representative from your office 
regarding a settlement offer. We have asked our staff to remind us in January of each year that a 
payment has to be made. This reminder should prevent this error from occurring again, which has 
not only inconvenience us, but has also cost us money at a time when were are on a tight budget. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 

{ \  Jose Trujillo . ~ 


